
 
 
 
 
Managing Director 
Padraig Thornton Waste Disposal Limited 
Thornton's Recycling Centre 
Killeen Road 
Ballyfermot 
Dublin 10 
 
 
22 February, 2006 Reg. No. 179-1 

re: Notice in accordance with Article 36 of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations, in respect of a Waste Licence Application by Padraig Thornton Waste 
Disposal Limited for a facility at Calf Field Integrated Waste Management Facility, 
Calf Field, Ballynadrumny, County Kildare. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
The Agency hereby notifies you of the requirements of Condition 3.3 of Waste Licence 
Reg. No.179-1. Wastes shall not be deposited in the landfill or any new cell of the 
landfill without the prior written agreement of the Agency.    
  
The Agency recommends that you meet with Mr Noel Byrne, Office of Environmental 
Enforcement, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford, tel 053 9160600 to discuss the 
implementation of the conditions of the licence. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
     
Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
 

 
  

 


